Roseberry Primary and Nursery School

15th June 2023

A huge thank you to everyone who has donated resources for our OPAL playtime developments. We are hoping to set up some new areas for play very soon. We still need donations of old tyres. We have tried lots of local businesses already but we still need more so if you have any contacts, please let us know.

Best wishes, Mrs Dunn

Some important Summer term dates

Monday 19th June — House PE competition—Danish Longball

Tuesday 20th June —Y1 height and weight check with school nurse

28th—29th June—Y6 Hermitage transition

Sunday 25th June — Pupils to France

Wednesday 5th July—Nursery Sports Day at 9.30am

Wednesday 12th July—Reception and KS1 Sports Day at 9.30am

Wednesday 12th July—KS2 Sports Day at 1.30pm

Monday 17th July—Y6 Leavers' Assembly

Attendance information

If your child's attendance falls below 96%, we will contact you by letter in the first instance and future attendance will be monitored.

Excellent attendance in school is vital for children to be able to make good progress. Remember to contact school **before 8.30am** if your child is going to be absent. We will contact you before 10am if you do not do this. Please be aware that if we are unable to contact you to ascertain your child's whereabouts, we may conduct a home visit or instruct the police to complete a welfare check if we have serious concerns.

SEBERRA KHERA

Making Memories

Our third Making Memories afternoon took place on the last day of half-

Sparrows Nursery had a teddy bear's

picnic.

term and all pupils had the opportunity to take part in a fun activity.

Robins Nursery played parachute games on the field.



Y3/4 Rooks went pond dipping and ate ice lollies on the field.





Iollies on the field.



KS1 had fun at the

park.

DEDDY DEAR DICNIC



Y5 Finches enjoyed making smores on the field.





Y5/6 Kingfishers had a BBQ on the field and then enjoyed toasting marshmallows and had a water fight.



Photos from school over the last half-term



Classes enjoyed the Colour Run as you can see!



KS1 visited the Quayside to find out about the Great Fire of Gateshead. They also took part in an art workshop at the Baltic Art Gallery.





Nursery took great care of their little chicks.



We celebrated World Daily Mile Day.



Y1 doing some observational drawing.





Roseberry's Got Talent!

Our first ever talent show was a huge success! We had amazing dancers, sensational singers, cracking comedians and actors, hilarious puppeteers and even some magic! It was absolutely wonderful to see the children being so brave on stage and having so much fun.

Thank you to everyone who worked hard to make this happen. We can't wait for next year!



Comments from parents

Absolutely brilliant! All of the children showed real courage and did the school proud.

A really brilliant afternoon's entertainment showing a vast range of talent. It was amazing to see the participants' confidence as they did their performances. Every one of them on that stage was a star.

It was fantastic, stage looked fantastic! It was so lovely to see the children supporting each other as well!

Only to say how amazing it was and you could see how much hard work went into it. Roseberry is a school with heart and that definitely shone through today.

It was amazing put together really well by the team. The kids were fantastic. We were nervous for the kids going up on stage in front of everyone they were so brave!

Celebrating the Coronation of King Charles III

We had a wonderful day celebrating the Coronation together as a school community. The children took part in an assembly involving our own coronation followed by activities throughout the morning. This culminated in a parade around the local

community supported by many of our village residents. The children then had a lovely picnic in school afterwards. Y5 also visited Pelton Grange Care Home to celebrate with the residents.

Thank you to everyone who supported us with this and to everyone who helped to make a

remember.















Parental Survey results

The Governors of Roseberry Primary and Nursery School would like to thank the 100 people who took the time to complete the most recent online parental survey. Here are the headlines and some parent comments.

	Strongly agree / Agree	Strongly disagree / disagree	Don't know
My child is happy at Roseberry.	97%	3%	
The school keeps my child safe.	100%		
The school informs me about my child's progress.	96%	3%	1%
My child makes good progress at Roseberry.	96%		4%
My child is taught well at Roseberry.	94%	1%	5%
The school helps me to support my child's learning.	96%	3%	1%
The school helps my child to have a healthy lifestyle.	95%	2%	3%
Roseberry makes sure that my child is well prepared for the future.	77%	2%	21%
The school meets my child's particular needs.	94%	3%	3%
The school deals effectively with unacceptable behaviour.	73%	6%	21%
The school takes account of my suggestions or concerns.	80%	8%	12%
The school is led and managed effectively.	95%	2%	3%
Overall, I am happy with my child's experience at Roseberry.	98%		2%

Would you recommend this school to another parent?

Yes: 95% No: 0 Don't know: 5%

As one of my children is preparing to leave Roseberry I can honestly say he has had the best experience of nursery and primary school and it has really helped him become the amazing person he is today.

Love this school, approachable, supportive and fun!

Updates on lunch menus available would be great so I can encourage my child to try more of the hot offerings

The support and advice we have received from the school over the past 6yrs has been brilliant, they listen to concerns and act accordingly.

Communication on ClassDojo is good, parents are always reminded of upcoming events and updated about what is happening in class. My child's class teacher knows them well and how best to get the best from them. Roseberry has a lovely friendly, community atmosphere. I am glad I chose to send my child to Roseberry.

Communication could be better.